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Year 6 Residential Trip March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As the residential is drawing closer, we would like to provide you with an update in preparation for 

our trip.  

We are pleased to share with you that Mr Thorne, Mr Mayes, Mrs Beardon, Miss Bloomfield, Mrs 

Catley, Mrs Harding and Mrs Hawkins are accompanying Year 6 on the residential trip.  Miss Fox is 

unable to attend for the whole week, however, she will be visiting on Tuesday.  All of our staff 

are thoroughly looking forward to sharing the week with your child and seeing how they thrive in 

a different learning environment.  

Some parents/carers have asked who their child will be in a group with/who they are sharing a 

room with.  We have asked the children for their preferences and will use these to inform our 

placements.  The children will be told their rooms and groups when we arrive at Caythorpe Court.  

Excitingly, we have been provided with a list of activities, which we will be participating in during 

the week.  Please be aware, these activities may change prior to our visit.  

 Archery tag 

 High ropes course 

 Fencing 

 Raft building 

 Trapezee 

 Rock climbing 

 Abseiling 

 Rifle shooting 

 Orienteering 

 Problem solving 

 Giant swing 
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Throughout the week, we will be using Class Dojo to update you.  Wifi access can be limited around 

the site and therefore we may struggle to upload photos during the week.  However, when we 

return, we will be uploading photographs on Class Dojo. Please indicate whether you give 

permission for your child’s photographs to be on Class Dojo on the slip below. 

We will be returning to school at 4pm on Thursday 28th March 2024.  On the slip below, please 

indicate whether a parent/carer will be able to collect or whether your child will be collected by 

another family member or friend.  We will only dismiss children to adults who are named on the 

sheet below.  

Children will need to bring a packed lunch for the first day of the trip – Monday 25th March 

2024.  If your child is entitled to a Free School Meal, and you would like us to provide them with 

a packed lunch, please also indicate on the slip below.  

We will be sending a final letter a few weeks prior to our trip, clarifying the last details.  

If you have any questions, please speak to Miss Fox or Mr Thorne. 

Many thanks,  

Miss Fox and Mr Thorne 

 

 

 

 


